Dr. Frederick R Conniff

Conniff's Critters

P.O. Box 2203

Wrangell, AK 99929
osuvet2003@yahoo.com
907-209-0444

04/01/2025

Petersburg Borough Assembly
P.O. Box 329

Petersburg, AK 99833
Subject: Veterinary Support for Police K9 Program

Dear Assembly Members,

| am writing to express my full support for the Petersburg Police Department's acquisition
of a dual-purpose patrol and narcotics K9. As a licensed veterinarian dedicated to the
health and well-being of working dogs, | understand the immense value a K9 unit brings to
law enforcement and public safety.

In addition to my support, | am pleased to offer my veterinary services for the care and
maintenance of the Petersburg Police Department’s K9. Police K9s require specialized
medical attention to ensure their longevity, performance, and overall well-being. | am fully
prepared to assist with routine wellness exams, emergency care, vaccinations, nutrition
consultations, and any other medical needs required for the health of the K9 unit.

A dual-purpose K9 is an invaluable asset in crime deterrence, suspect apprehension,
narcotics detection, and community engagement. It is essential that this K9 receives the
highest standard of veterinary care to ensure its effectiveness in the field and longevity in
service. | am committed to providing that care and working alongside the Petersburg Police
Department to support this critical initiative.

| encourage the Assembly to approve the acquisition of a dual-purpose K9, recognizing the
significant benefits it will provide to law enforcement and the Petersburg community.
Please do not hesitate to reach out if | can provide any additional information regarding
veterinary care for the K9 program.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Frederick Conniff
Conniff's Critters
907-209-0444
osuvet2003@yahoo.com




